
From: Dunn, Kathleen On Behalf Of Davidson, Peter 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:23 AM 
Subject: CDC Guidance 
 
 
Dear PHO member, 
 
Below is a link to a CDC website providing helpful guidance addressing Covid-19 across a spectrum of 
health care sites. 
 
Peter Davidson 
 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/healthcare-facilities/index.html 
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